Request For Proposals (RFP) 

Puget Sound Clean Air Agency

The Puget Sound Clean Air Agency (PSCAA) is soliciting responses from experienced individuals or organizations that are qualified and willing to develop and implement a Wood Smoke Digital Advertising Campaign to support the Agency’s efforts to reduce wood smoke generated from home heating devices.  

Written responses are due at the Agency’s office by noon on July 14, 2022.  To download a copy of the RFP packet, go to the Puget Sound Clean Air Agency’s webpage at: https://pscleanair.gov/302/Open-Requests-for-Proposals-RFPRFQ.  This material is available in alternate formats for individuals with disabilities.  Contact Administrative Assistant toll-free 1-800-552-3565, ext. 4084 to request a copy.
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